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March 14, 1956

Maurice We Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nitiler:

We were pleased to receive your letter of March 5,
telling us that you've been listening to our "Night
Watch" program. Lou Reistahl our "Night Watch'
announcer has checked your report and verifies it
as being correct.

March is a test month for all night broadcasting on
WQSN. We hope we will be able to continue broadcasting
at this time indefinitelye.

We appreciate the interest you have taken in our station.

Sincerely,

E.d.Keown
Menager



